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Support for students affected by the Middle East conflict 
 

Calgary, AB October 11, 2023 — Like most Canadians, we have watched the horrific events recently unfolding in 

the Middle East with much concern. Our thoughts are with everyone affected by these tragic circumstances. 

 

We recognize the emotional and psychological impact that events like this can have on individuals and groups. We 

hope that MRU students and everyone in the campus community will exercise self-care and continue to be 

respectful of others' needs in this difficult time.  

 

Your Students’ Association is committed to providing a safe and inclusive environment for all students. If you have 

been impacted by these events, either directly or indirectly, know that you are not alone. Support and access to 

appropriate referrals is available on campus through Wellness Services, Student Counselling and Mental Health 

Services, or by contacting SAMRU at info@samru.ca. 
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